Community Association Letter

From: Glenbrook community [mailto:glenbrook.community@shaw.ca]

Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2021 6:32 PM

To: Kaddoura, Adam <u>Adam.Kaddoura@calgary.ca</u> **Subject:** RE: [EXT] RE: LOC2020-0161 - Comments

Adam,

Thank you for your patience. Yes, I did find your request for comments in out system and I apologize it did not get returned.

Yes, The Glenbrook Community Association did have a conversation with the Applicant and do not have any concerns with the application.

Yours Truly,

Murray Ost, President Glenbrook Community Association Glenbrook.president@shaw.ca